
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/24/2013 12:29:28 PM
To: Catherine Sandoval (cjs@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Commissioner Sandoval

Catherine - are you interested ? If so, can you suggest some times that work for you when you 
are NARUC ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

Redacted
From: '____________________________
Date: January 24, 2013, 12:27:05 PM PST 
To: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com>
Subject: Commissioner Sandoval

Hi Brian,

Tony Eariey, Meiissa and I met with Congressman Ben Ray Lujan (D-NMexico) last 
week to discuss areas of interest. The Congressman just got appointed to serve on the 
Energy and Commerce Committee, he is a former PUC Commissioner with a keen 
interest in utility issues. One suggestion that emerged during our meeting was that of 
getting Commissioner Sandoval together with him while she is here presumably, for the 
NARUC meeting next month. Can you help facilitate this? Congress is scheduled to 
be in session the week of February 4th and the Congressman let me know after our 
meeting that he will make every effort to attend a prospective meeting. I can check his 
calendar if you can provide some dates/times.

Redac
Please let me know if you think this is doable. Thanks, ted
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